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Spring is the time of rebirth and renewal. As we move into spring of 2016, we are 
seeing so much evidence of growth, change and activity, especially here at our 
River’s Edge Farm location. There is the beauty of the trees and flowers in bloom, 
birds nesting and singing, and multiple volunteers bustling about to maintain and 
beautify the lawn and grounds. We also see it with the continuous progression of 
our new shelter building project, the development of our organization and with 
the start-up of many of our most important programs which coincide with the
good weather.

Spring 2016 -
Progress & Change!

New Shelter Campaign
in the Home Stretch!

THE SHOPPE

River’s Edge Farm
72 Cameron Street, Bath, NY 

11 a.m. - 4 p.m.
Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, 

Friday, Saturday

Wanted Today:
Donations of new or gently 

used merchandise, including gift 
certificates, antique and specialty 

items, quilts, dinnerware, novelties, 
jewelry, home decor, household 

goods or collectibles. Please, 
no clothing, electronics or large 
furniture. Call 607-622-5363 to 
arrange for item drop off time

and/or possible pick-up.

All Proceeds Benefit
the Orphan Animals

of the FLSPCA
Proceeds to Benefit Animals 

and Programs of the 
Finger Lakes SPCA

Saturday, July 23, 2016
 Indian Hills Golf Course

Painted Post, NY

Play Fore PAWS
Join Us For Golf & Fun

Finger Lakes SPCA

FUN COMPETITIONS & 
PRIZES GALORE!

•  Prizes for top finishers 

•  Prizes awarded for closest 
    to the pin, longest drives
    and more!

•  Earn door prize tickets by 
    donating items from our 
    “Wish List”. The complete
    list can be found at 
    fingerlakesspca.org

YOUR REGISTRATION 
INCLUDES:

•  18 holes of golf with cart

•  Dinner at awards
    ceremony following
    tournament

•  Special gift bag

YOU CAN MAKE A 
LIFESAVING DIFFERENCE! 

Sponsorship will directly 
support the work of the SPCA 
to provide shelter and medical 
care to homeless animals, 
while allowing us to continue 
to provide humane education, 
subsidized spay/neuter,
wellness clinic and anti-cruelty 
programs to the community.
Call Vicki @ 607.622.5363

Sign up today -
 spaces are filling up quickly!

Cost: $80 Per Golfer
Captain & Crew Format

Entry forms available at
fingerlakesspca.org
or call 607.622.5363

As we roll into 2016, one of the most 
important pieces of growth news we are 
most excited to share, is that we have 
reached ~ 67% of our Capital Campaign 
goal!!! This means we are getting so very 
close to getting the animals into their new 
home, as we only need to reach ~ 82% 
of our full campaign goal to make that 
happen! A total of ~ $430,000 is needed 
to complete the interior finish-out of the 
shelter and to make the critical move of 
seeing our homeless animal friends in 
their new digs as well as consolidating our 
operations at one site. This remains the 
most important goal of the campaign, but not 
the end of it. We still will be raising funds to 
pay off the mortgage and for the endowment. 
This gap, while not insignificant, continues 
to get smaller and smaller thanks to the 
generosity of our community - and the blood, 
sweat and tears of our numerous volunteers 
and staff alike.  (continued)
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Speaking of volunteers, we need to share that at the end of April, Lorraine Manelis stepped down from her position on our 
board and from her roles as our Capital Campaign & Construction Committee Chair. We cannot thank her enough for over 
five years of hard work and for devoting so much of her time, heart and talents to help ensure the success of our organization 
and especially the new building project. While this is no doubt a big change, we remain optimistic about what the future 
holds. We are looking to new volunteers to assist in these leadership roles and feel we are well positioned to keep the forward 
momentum going based upon the solid project foundation Lorraine worked with us to build. 

While we, as much as our community, are beyond anxious to vacate the old building and doing that is priority number one, we 
continue to need to simultaneously focus on the operation and care of our animals at our State Route 54 shelter. Together with 
the execution of multiple programs at our 72 Cameron Street/River’s Edge Farm location, our services work to keep animals 
from ever needing to enter a shelter in the first place and aid in the prevention of cruelty to animals.  

And, our programs are off to a really good beginning this spring. Our first Project Catnip (low-cost feline spay/neuter clinic) of 
2016 was held in April with the outcome of 69 cats being spayed/neutered. Our May clinic was also filled-up. Canine training 
classes are also off to a great start as well with 3 beginner obedience/manners classes currently running, and agility (beginner 
and advanced) and Canine Good Citizen classes soon to begin. Our humane education efforts and Wellness Clinics are active 
this spring as well and continue throughout most of the year. 

This year also began with a new model for animal cruelty investigations in our county. We discontinued our investigative 
role in cases, but maintained our function and partnership with the county to help support the rescue and the care of animal 
cruelty victims and to prioritize referrals from law enforcement for at-risk animals. The Steuben County Sheriff’s Department 
took on the lead role for these investigations and designated Deputy Todd Terwilliger as the lead investigator. This transition 
has led to more resources being devoted to this critical work and is allowing our SPCA to focus much more intensively on 
prevention efforts. FLSPCA has spent much of this spring working cooperatively with the sheriff’s office to provide support in 
the development of animal cruelty investigation related protocols and in assisting law enforcement with obtaining training in 
the area of animal cruelty investigations. In March of this year, we collaborated with the Humane Society of Greater Rochester 
Director of Law Enforcement, Reno Di Domenico, to organize and present two one-day animal cruelty investigation training 
programs to Steuben County road patrol deputies and other interested law enforcement agencies. Reno DiDomenico’s 
presentation addressed animal cruelty laws and the how to address various types of complaints. Dr. Karen Doucette, D.V.M. 
provided instruction as to how to recognize when veterinary care is needed and minimum care standards. Sue Arthur, FLSPCA 
volunteer and emergency response team leadership member and Vicki Mosgrove, E.D.  presented information as to the 
structure of our emergency response team, animal holding capabilities, working together, prevention programs and a referral 
system for at-risk animals. The class was well received and attended.  

Moreover, this spring and moving on into the summer, we have and will continue to provide Trap, Neuter, Vaccinate & Return 
services for some of the most needy feral cat colonies in our area. Our outreach services are also ongoing and include 
assessments, education and coordination assistance. As our resources permit, we also provide animal food, animal transport 
to clinics and very low to no cost pet assistance services for some of the pets whose caretakers have structural barriers 
which prevent them from accessing pet assistance programs. It is our goal to continue to build resources and develop more 
formalized programs in these areas, as they aid in the prevention of animal cruelty and help to address public health and 
animal control concerns.  

Spring has certainly sprung here at FLSPCA. Besides all the aforementioned activity and change, kitten season is also upon 
us – which means more animals in need of shelter, veterinary care and more mouths to feed! In upcoming months, we will 
provide you with new building project progress and program updates. We cannot thank our community enough for all of their 
support, generosity and compassion in helping us to speak for those who cannot speak for themselves.

Vicki S. Mosgrove, Executive Director

“I give you this to take with you:
Nothing remains as it was.
If you know this, you can
begin again, with pure joy in the uprooting.” 

Judith Minty, Letters to My Daughters

KATIE’S
CORNER

Lorraine & Gerhard Konig

IN LOVING MEMORY OF:
Lorraine Loomis-König 

KATIE’S FUND FOUNDER
& FLSPCA VOLUNTEER

Mar. 19, 1956 - Sept. 13, 2015

Since the start of this critical 
fund, and because of ongoing 
donations in support, over 
$13,000 in medical care and 
other services have been 
provided to these special needs 
animals. As a result, more lives 
of significantly injured and/or ill 
animals have been saved, and 
overall adoptability for these 
animals increased, thereby 
reducing the length of stay at our 
shelter for those animals.

Katie’s Fund

Please mail your check to:
Finger Lakes SPCA

72 Cameron St., Bath, NY 14810
Or make a gift online at fingerlakesspca.org

Click on the Network For Good or PayPal icon
Be sure to designate for Katie’s Fund

KATIE’S FUND CONTRIBUTIONS
Anonymous

Gary Brown

Elaine Cherock

Anne Gascoigne
(memory of All My Kitties)

Joseph & Carol Gouveia

Gail Malecki
(memory of My Unforgettable Canines: 

Fonda, Daytona, Dakota,
Fawna, & Trissa)

Beverly Matthews
(memory of Morgan)

David Mattoon & PJ Aucoin

Annette Pierson

Eleanor Silliman

IN MEMORY OF
LORRAINE KAE LOOMIS-KONIG

Dennis & Pam Carlson

Reeve & Karin Howland

Gerhard Konig

Kenneth & Georgine Salisbury

“Sylvia”
A good Samaritan found this 
little senior canine wandering 
in the cold of December with a 
plastic bag on her head.  She 
was immediately admitted to 
our shelter as a stray and in 
need of medical assessment and 
care. No family could be located 
for her. She had ear infections, 
a polyp in her throat, a stone 
in her stomach, an allergic 
skin condition (very itchy and 
missing hair on her backside) 
and was in need of spaying.  
Besides all of that, she also had 
severely overgrown nails, and 
desperately needed a good 
bath, deworming, vaccines and 
flea preventive.  

Thanks to excellent veterinary 
care made possible by Katie’s 
Fund, this little (but mighty) 
senior dog received necessary 
diagnostics, surgery and 
medications. After she had time 
to heal, and thanks also to lots 
of TLC from staff and volunteers, 
she became healthy, happy and 
recently was adopted into a 
loving home.

SYLVIA’S PAIN WAS QUICKLY 
ALLEVIATED AND HER 
CHANCES FOR ADOPTION 
INCREASED DRAMATICALLY 
THANKS TO KATIE’S FUND!

SENIOR POMERANIAN 
RECEIVES CRITICAL 

CARE THANKS TO
KATIE’S FUND!

Make a Gift Online Any Time
Visit our website

(fingerlakesspca.org)
and click to make a donation 

through Network for
Good or PayPal!

BECOME A
FINGER LAKES SPCA

FACEBOOK FAN

New Shelter (continued)



CALENDAR
OF EVENTSFrankie

A HAPPY TAIL.. .

Visit www.fingerlakesspca.org
or become a fan on Facebook
for the latest calendar news!

EVENTS

WELLNESS CLINICS
Preventative & routine health 

care assistance for cats & dogs

June 7, July 12, August 9,
September 13 & October 4

*Income qualifying program by 
appointment only.

Please call: 607-776-3039

PLAY FORE PAWS
Golf Tournament

July 23

PROJECT CATNIP
Reduced cost feline spay/neuter

June 25 & 26
July 16 & 17

August 13 & 14
September TBA
October 8 & 9

*By appointment only.
Please call 607-776-3039

CANINE TRAINING
Beginner Obedience,

Agility, Distraction, Canine
Good Citizen & Rally-O

For info & to sign up for 2016 
summer classes: Call Darlene at

607-776-7685 (days)

COMMUNITY
EDUCATION DAYS

Basic Equine Husbandry

June - TBA

GIANT GARAGE SALE &
SUMMER BLOWOUT SALE

@ THE SHOPPE
September 9 & 10

CORRAL FOR CASH
October 7

A HAPPY TAIL.. .

A HAPPY TAIL.. .

He loves his rope!!! Thank you all for 
giving us the opportunity to give Frankie 
the home he needed. We couldn’t be 
happier with our little family. He loves 
the car rides and hates being left 
alone. But, he is a very good boy 
when he is left alone. He loves other 
dogs especially females. He tends 
to always want to annoy male dogs 
but never shows any aggression. 
Little kids make his day. He loves 

having them around. He still needs 
some small tuning, but he’s turned into quite

the family guy!!   Matt Cantineri & Sabrina Sprague

Nick & Nate
We just wanted to update you on
Nick and Nate. They are all settled
in and loving their new home.
They love to cuddle and play all day 
and night with each other and us. 
Nate started sleeping in our bed 

with us the other day. And, Nick is such
a lover. They both are, but Nick likes to be held 

like a baby and gives kisses. They are such wonderful cats, 
and we couldn’t be more happy to have them. Thank you so much

for helping us adopt them, and thank you to the SPCA for all the great 
work you do.   Megan Turner & Keyan Scutt

Henry
We have been keeping in touch with 
Henry (the Hinny) and his new family! 
Henry is getting along very well with 
June Bug (bay mare). He is smitten 
with her, and Ach (white gelding) 
protects his new little brother and 

keeps watch over the whole herd. It is 
apparent Henry really likes his new home and loves 

his new family! Christine, his new person, says that June and 
Henry are best friends and sleep together in the same stall. He follows 

her all over the paddock. If they leave June’s halter on her, Henry will grab 
it and lead her all over the pasture.

Make a Gift Online Any Time
Visit our website

(fingerlakesspca.org)
and click to make a donation through 

Network for Good or PayPal!

BECOME A
FINGER LAKES SPCA

FACEBOOK FAN

Please keep donating your
deposit cans and bottles.

They are a significant source of 
income for our shelter.

You may drop cans and bottles off 
any time at either of our locations 

(72 Cameron Street or
7315 State Route 54 in Bath).

Finger Lakes SPCA

JUNE IS
ADOPT-A-SHELTER CAT

MONTH

Dreaming of a
Forever Home!

FLSPCA is celebrating with
feline adoption specials!

Adopt-A-Pair
of Cats/Kittens

One Adoption Price:
$70 (Just $35 Each)

Adopt-A-Single
Cat/Kitten

Adoptions Reduced
by $10: 

Now Only $60

DOMINO

CHOLOE

HADDIE

MARLA

MOLLIE

Adoption fees help to cover
a small portion of the cost
of services that are included 
in the adoption package.
The estimated value of our 
feline adoption package is 
$250-$350.

All Cat Adoption
Packages Include:
Spay/Neuter Surgery,
Initial Vaccines & Dewormer, 
Flea Preventive, FeLV & 
FIV Testing, Microchip, 
Physical Examination at a 
Participating Veterinarian
and More!

*This offer is good through June 
30th, 2016. Standard adoption 
policies and procedures apply.

LOCAL AUTHOR OFFERS BOOK TO THE FINGER LAKES SPCA 

 

To raise money for the Finger Lakes SPCA’s new shelter at River’s Edge, Gary Brown of 

Hammondsport has written a children's book which tells the true story of the Brown family's 

rescue of a dog along the shores of Keuka Lake. The book is entitled, "Willy of the Crooked 

Lake" and is dedicated in memory of Gary's wife, Martha. It has been beautifully illustrated by 

Bonnie Mitchell of White Plains, NY, a dear friend of the Browns. “We’re very honored that 

Gary would offer such a gift to us”, said Lorraine Manelis, Treasurer of the Board and Project 

Manger for the new building project. “I’ve read the story several times and each time it brings 

tears to my eyes. It has touched my heart.”  

Don’t forget to get your copy of “Willy of 
the Crooked Lake” for that special child 
in your life OR for your own inner child. 
It is a heartwarming, true story about 
the rescue of a dog above the shores of 
Keuka Lake. You can get them at either 
of our shelter locations in Bath, or order 
them online at www.fingerlakesspca.
org. The books are available for a 
minimum donation of $15. All donations 
are going to the building fund for our 
new shelter. A real life dog room in the 
shelter will be named in memory of 
Martha Brown, wife of the author, Gary 
Brown. Please support this very worthy 
and needed cause.

IT’S NOT
TOO LATE
TO GET
YOUR
COPY!



MEMORIALS:

ALL ABUSED ANIMALS
James Combs

ALL GOOD ANIMAL
COMPANIONS
Timothy & Rhonda Elward

ALL MY CATS & DOGS
Mary Pat Pennell

ALL OUR CATS WHO HAVE 
“CROSSED THE BRIDGE”
Stan & Kay Martin

ANGUS
Jim & Janet Hallahan

DAVID J. ASTON
Joseph & Janet Baroody

PEGGIE AUSTIN
Nancy Faucett

AUTUMN
Laura Underhill

SHARON B.
Laraine Schollmann

WILLIE BAILEY
Carol Bailey

CAROL BANGHART
Donna Wydner
Randy & Pam Wydner

LEO R. BAROODY
Joseph & Janet Baroody

JESSIE SMITH BOLAND
Karen Hogue

MILTON BRACKMAN
Alanna Solsky

BRANDY & MICKEY
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Bussmann

MARTHA E. BROWN
Margaret Boyland
Gary Brown
Matthew Brown
Sonya Brown
Virginia Houghtaling
Herminia Littleton
Mary S. Penn

BUDDY
Dorothy Krause

AVA BULKOT
Anonymous

MARION E. CANTWELL
Marion E. Cantwell
Charitable Trust

BETH ANNE CAREY
Kim Carey

CLEORA M. CARROLL
Howard Huff

(1/1/2016 - 4/30/2016)

MEMORIALS & HONORARIUMS

CHARLIE
Mary Sutherland

CHARLIE
Lamora VanGelder

ELIZABETH J. KING CHENEY
Don & Darlene Howard

CHENSNA, CALI, DILLON,
ROXIE, BROOKS, JESSE
& SAMPSON
Sandra Campbell 

CINDER
Keith McPherson

MARY C. CLARK
Janet Gressel 

PEDRO CONLEY
Bath Veterinary Hospital

JOSHUA CREELEY
Corning Museum of Glass

ANNA DETRICK
Ronnie Lewis

COLBY DIBONA
Bath Veterinary Hospital

LAURA DREIFUSS
Katy Dreifuss

DUCHESS
Joe & Carol Gouveia

JIM DUDDEN
Therese Dudden

LOVELLA A. DUNLEAVY
James M. Dunleavy

DUSTY, PUNK, DELLA,
& ROSIE
Roger Steadman

SHANNA EDWARDS
Cliff & Shirley Edwards
Larry & Peggie Stinson

OTIS EIDMAN
Bath Veterinary Hospital

EMMA ERVIN
Bath Veterinary Hospital

THEA FALCO
Bath Veterinary Hospital

DIANNE L. FERRIS
Martha & Doug Bigelow

ROD FOX
Stephanie Spicer

FRIDAY GIBSON
The Pettit-Gibson Household

KATHY GLOSICK
Doug & Martha Bigelow

RAYMOND S. GOLTRY
Michele Keefer-Mehlenbacher
& Karl Mehlenbacher

HOLLY GRESSEL
Linda French
Janet Gressel

HOBLETTE HALLENBECK
Bath Veterinary Hospital

LOIS (TINY) HALYE
Dick & Sandra Niles

BRANDI MARIE HARE
Debra Arrison

JAMES HAMMER
Diane Nessle

K.C. HAVENS
Ira Davenport
HIM Department

LISA HAWKEN
Ray & Linda Zavacky

HEIDI
Terry & Diane Peacock
Charles & Harriette Potter 

HEIDI - MY BEST FRIEND
Nancy Snyder

SHARON HENRY
Anne Green

HOBBLITT
Phil & Lee Dickson

HOLLISTER
Janet Hallahan

JAYNE S. HONEYMAN
Wendy Allard
John & Linda Bailey 

SUSAN HOPPER
Ladies of the Valley
Quilt Guild

JACKSON & MAGGIE MAE
William & Charlene Buck

JAKE
Gordon & Sandy Van Wormer

PAULINE JACOBY & 
PAULINE BENNETT
Carole Jacoby

ETHELYN E. JOHNSON
Lynne Shoemaker &
Dick Moyle

KATIE & MAGGIE MAY
Carol Jenkins
Shirley Para

SHADOW KOBZA
Bath Veterinary Hospital

ELAINE F. KRESSLY
Linda & Tom Kressly

SUSANNA KUCKO-
TO MOM ON HER BIRTHDAY
Susan Kucko

LADY
Fern Wood

LADY PEPPER
Marcia Northrup

DAVID LANGHAM
Rebecca Tarby

LEIA
Cindy DiMuro

MARK LIGHTY
Kim Lighty Carey

LUCY
Carin Tobin & Laura Underhill

DONNA MASHANIC
Mr. & Mrs. Bill Wein

MARC MASON
Anonymous

JANICE MATTOON
Nancy Faucett

JEZEBEL MAZZELLA
Bath Veterinary Hospital

THOMAS MCDOUGAL
CSEA Local 1000

MCGUIRE
Nancy Kobbe

MR. FALLS
Laura Underhill 

BEVERLY MORRIS
Nancy Faucett

CHEDDAR MORRISON
Bath Veterinary Hospital

CRYSTAL MORSE
Bath Veterinary Hospital

GUS MORTENSEN
Bath Veterinary Hospital

SCRUFF MORTENSEN
Bath Veterinary Hospital

RONICA MOSHER
Tonia & Ed Illig

VIRGINIA NICHOLS
United Steel Workers
Union Local 12460

MARY ESTHER O’BRIEN
Pat Plank

ASHLEY OPELT
Bath Veterinary Hospital

CHARLEY PADDOCK
Phil & Lee Dickson 

PATCHES & JINX
Richard & Janet McCandless

PUMPKIN (BRIAN TYLER’S
PRECIOUS KITTY)
Jennifer Shuart

BILL RANDALL
Richard Bedner

SANDY PATTERSON
RICHARDS
Janet Page & Bob Childs

ROSE MARY ROBINSON
Anonymous

ROSE MARY & ZACHARY
ROBINSON
Judith Robinson

ROCKY
Martha Sanford

BARB SALER’S DOG
Mary Johnson

SARGE
Tom & Hilda Lando

JOHN E. SEMPLE
Jack & Pat Plank 

SHEENA, OLIVIA & EVAN
Roxanne Mourhess

NANCY JACKSON SHUART
Charles & Harriette Potter

SKIP
Linda Gorman

HARLEY SMITH
Bath Veterinary Hospital

HELEN CONLEY SOUTHARD
Nancy Faucett

ROGER STANLEY
Gordon & Alyce Loomis

MARY STERLING
Janet Langley
Donna Noteware

BELOVED THUNDER
& LIGHTNING
Jane Brown

TIGER
Tony Razzi

SYLVIA TRAVIS
Martha Rouin

SADIE TRUDE
Bath Veterinary Hospital

DESIRE VAIL
Eleata Mitchell

FRANK VANGELDER
The Tim Farrell Family 

KAREN VANGELDER
The Tim Farrell Family

RUTH WALDO
Gary Waldo

WAYNE
Linda Donovan & Bree

RUTH WELLS
Anthony & Carol Olszewski 

LILY WHEAT
Stella King & Shirley Serdula

WILLY
Gary Brown

HAROLD WOOD, JR
Julie Bostick

MICHAEL WOOD
Anthony Degliequi

SARA
Gordie & Alyce Loomis

STAFF & VOLUNTEERS AT 
FLSPCA
Paul Craddock

BONNIE SUTTON
Ladies of the Valley
Quilt Guild

TWISTER
Laraine Schollmann

LAURA UNDERHILL
Father J. Brad Benson

LAMORA VANGELDER
The Tim Farrell Family

HONORARIUMS: 

ALL OUR BELOVED DOGS
Chris & Deb Townsend

ALL OUR FURRY KIDS
Carol Kassel & Barry Finley

JODIE AMES
Ladies of the Valley
Quilt Guild 

LISA BARTLETT
Philip Seymour

DR. KARA BLAHA & STAFF
AT AGAPE VET CLINIC
Charlene Smith

GARY BROWN
Matthew Brown
Virginia Houghtaling

GARY BROWN &
BONNIE MITCHELL
Lois Seulowitz

GARY BROWN &
BROOKE MITCHELL
Herminia Littleton

TIMMY BUCK
Linda Wilcox

CHEDDAR
Charlene Smith

JEAN CROSBY
Barbara Saler

FLOSSIE, SHOES, & LULU
Tony Razzi

GRACIE
Lee Cornaire

ADAH GRAY
Vincent & Candice Hill

JANA HARRIAN
Shiloh

MICHAEL HOPKINS
St. Thomas’ Church

JOHN HOPPER
Martha Rouin

LILY
Peg Wilson

VICKI MOSGROVE &
THE GREAT WORK SHE DOES
Linda & Bree Donovan

NORA 
Kirsten Wise

PENNY
John Caputo

PUSSY WILLOW’S
ST. PATRICK’S DAY ADOPTION
Marjorie Fellows

RED
William & Charlene Buck

BARB SALER’S TWO CATS
Mary Johnson 

SANDY, OUR GOOD &
FAITHFUL DOG
Ruth Riesbeck

S E R V I N G  S T E U B E N  C O U N T Y  A N D  T H E  F I N G E R  L A K E S  R E G I O N

“We speak for those who can’t speak for themselves”

Friday, June 3rd, 2016
6:00 p.m.-9:00 p.m.
Pleasant Valley Wine

Company Visitor Center
8260 Pleasant Valley Road

Hammondsport, NY

PROCEEDS TO BENEFIT 

Join us for this very special evening as
we honor FLSPCA award recipients for

acts of heroism & kindness!

Be a Ticket Sponsor: $100 Donation
Includes 2 Event Tickets, Recognition in Program

Individual Tickets: $35

Pasta Bar • Hors D’oeuvres • Desserts
Beverages • Silent Auction, Raffles

Music by Distilled

BUY TICKETS AT THESE LOCATIONS:
Finger Lakes SPCA, 7315 State Rte. 54, Bath

River’s Edge Farm, 72 Cameron St., Bath
Bath Veterinary Hospital

Community Bank, Hammondsport
OR

Buy online at www.fingerlakesspca.org
For more information call (607) 622-5363

or contact jeff@fingerlakesspca.org  P
L
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Finger Lakes SPCA

There are
still sponsorship 

opportunities available! 
Visit fingerlakesspca.org 

or call Vicki at
607-622-5363 for
more information.

Help us to make this our 
most successful Paws & 
Pairings Gala to date -

for the animals!

Whether you have a million dollar 
estate or a more modest one, you 
need an estate plan. A good estate 
plan provides for your loved ones, 

minimizes tax liabilities and provides 
“Planned Gifts” of your assets to 

support your favorite charities. Many 
planned giving opportunities exist to 
suit almost any circumstance. As you 
consider the final disposition of your 
assets, please remember all of your 
friends at the Finger Lakes SPCA.


